Mr. Andrew Robinson
Managing Director
Robinson Companies Pvt. Ltd

Dear Mr. Robinson,

We are sending you this proposal from Star Companies Pvt. Ltd with reference of our mailer discussion held regarding the proposal of your current project. We are interested in the joint venture with you to market your product worldwide. You can review our services and terms & conditions to work together.

We have earlier served in many companies with our excellent working strategies and all our clients are satisfied with us as, the list of our clients is enclosed with this letter. We are very flexible and attentive in terms of strategy implementation and surveying current market before introducing your product in the market. We are looking forward for your approval on this proposal.

Kindly contact us if you need any clarification on the above proposal.

Thank you so much for considering us as a suitable partner for this golden offer.

Yours Sincerely,

Carla Hazelton

